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COUNCIL – 26 April 2007 Item 8


NOTICE OF MOTION RECEIVED PURSUANT TO COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE 

The Proper Officer reports that, pursuant to Council procedure Rule 12, the following 
Motion has been received from Councillors T G Cutmore and K H Hudson:-

“This Council is aware of the situation in which British forces and their 
families who are stationed overseas cannot receive parcels free of charge as 
they could in 2003. 

This Council believes that the situation is both an appalling and 
disgraceful way to treat our dedicated and hardworking troops and their 
families given the hardships that they face in the world's hotspots and war 
zones and therefore asks that the Government reinstates this service as a 
matter of urgency” 

Sarah Fowler 

Head of Administrative and Member Services 

Background Papers:-

Notice received 

For further information please contact John Bostock on:-

Tel:- 01702 318140 
E-Mail:- john.bostock@rochford.gov.uk 

If you would like this report in large print, braille or another language please contact 
01702 546366. 
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